Legal Fund of Hotel and Restaurant Employees of Los Angeles

Administered By: Benefit Programs Administration
Telephone e (800) 252-9117 o (562) 463-5020 e Facsimile (662) 463-5894

November 2014

To Participants of the
Legal Fund of Hotel and Restaurant
Employees of Los Angeles

Re: Change to Legal Service Provider Effective March 1, 2015
Dear Participant:
For over 20 years, the Legal Fund has provided high-quality, free or low-cost legal help to

thousands of members and their families. Now, effective March 1, 2015, the Board of Trustees
of the Legal Fund is pleased to announce a_new legal services provider!

The Board is pleased to welcome Hadsell, Stormer & Renick LLP as the new provider of legal
services effective March 1, 2015. This firm has an outstanding reputation in the legal
community, and over 25 years of experience representing workers. Hadsell, Stormer & Renick
LLP will provide a dedicated Legal Fund webpage, a new office, and an after-hours hotline.
Prior to March 1, 2015, be on the lookout for further information from the Trustees including the
new website address, and the location of the new Legal Fund office.

Please be advised that all participants and dependents should continue to contact Holguin,
Garfield, Martinez & Quinonez for all legal services through February 28th, 2015. The Board of
Trustees are grateful to Holguin, Garfield, Martinez & Quinonez for the outstanding legal
representation they have provided to members and dependents for many years.

We look forward to sending you more information soon. In the meantime, please feel free to
contact the Fund Administrator with any questions.

Ty 050 13191 Crossroads Pkwy N, Suite 205, City of Industry, CA 91746-3434
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